SR 400 Express Lanes

A Major Mobility Project — PI. Number: 0001757

What is the Project?

State Route 400 (SR 400) is a vital north-south
transportation corridor in metro Atlanta that connects
people, jobs, and freight. To improve mobility, Georgia
Department of Transportation (DOT) plans to add new,
optional express lanes from the North Springs MARTA
Station to McFarland Parkway. The project will add:

¢ Two buffer-separated express lanes in each direction
between the North Springs MARTA Station and
McGinnis Ferry Road

¢ One buffer-separated express lane in each direction
from McGinnis Ferry Road to McFarland Parkway

5 Things You Need to Know

1. The express lanes will be managed by market-based
pricing, meaning variable toll rates will be adjusted
for more reliable trips times for vehicles including
transit.

2. The SR 400 Express Lanes will be delivered through
the P3 private revenue model, where a private sector
partner will design, construct, finance, operate, and
maintain the express lanes in exchange for future toll
revenue.

3. Abus rapid transit (BRT) system is planned to run
along this project corridor. Once completed by
MARTA, transit providers will have access to the
express lanes at multiple access points along the
corridor.

4. Transit riders and registered vanpools can use the
express lanes without paying any additional fees.

5. Oneofthe large-scale Major Mobility Investment
Program projects to improve transportation in
Georgia’s metro areas.
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Where is the Project?
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What's the Project Status?

Procurement activities for the project restarted in
March 2022. The project is in active procurement.

A developer is anticipated to be announced in Q2
2024. Construction is expected to start in late 2025.
Substantial completion is anticipated in 2031. Project
schedule is subject to change.

Stay Connected

All current project layouts and alignments are available
on the project webpage:
https://majormobilityga.com/projects/sr400

400expresslanes@dot.ga.gov (sign up for updates)
404-556-9816 (voicemail)
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